
 

 
 

Monthly Business Meeting - Summary of Minutes 
(Detailed minutes, recorded by the clerk, are located in the Secretary’s Office) 

 
The Monthly Business Meeting was held on August 5, 2015. (1) Jim Sabo, Sr. reported that 
the Adult Choir will be participating in the Music Sing at Lebanon Baptist Church on 
September 20th. (2) Mark Speer, representing the Parsonage Committee, reports that the 
remodeling is at a point that it is now ready to be painted and they are inviting Sunday 
School Classes or individuals to help with this project in order to save some money. This and 
the trim work are two things that volunteers can help with. (3) In New Business: Josh 
Veatch, Chairman of the Deacons, made a motion that the church continue to provide a copy 
of the Western Recorder for every church family as has been done in the past year. (4) In 
New Business: Josh Veatch, Chairman of the Nominating Committee, submitted a report of 
recommendations for the upcoming church year. This new Organization Structure for the 
church year 2015 to 2016 was voted on and approved. (5) In New Business: Bob Moore, 
representing the Trustees, made a motion to purchase 3,500 gallons of fuel for the coming 
season at a locked amount of $1.90/gallon. The motion was voted on and approved as 
presented.(6) Also in New Business: Josh Veatch made a motion to extend the pavement of 
the parking lot to include 12 more feet of new paved area to the existing 41 feet in the front 
of the church that parallels the highway. The paved area would include the church sign and 
extend to the front edge of the sign. This would be an additional estimated expense of $7,500 
to the voting on amount of $37,583.24. It was voted on and approved. 
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